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Continuing Education Scholarship

Tucson Speedway is pleased to offer a continuing education
scholarship for race car drivers, crew and staff who choose to
further their education. Listed below are the requirements to
apply for the scholarship.

1. Applicant must be a current driver, crew or staff member at
Tucson Speedway.

2. Applicant must have a High School Diploma or GED.

3. Applicant must be actively enrolled and in class at the college
or trade school of your choice to further your education.

4. Applicant needs to provide the following items:
a. A short statement about yourself.
b. Why you chose your current career path.
c. When you plan to graduate.
d. A copy of your current curriculum at the school.

Please submit the items to Shelly McGriff by e-mail
to shellymcgriff@aol.com for review.

We thank you for your continued support and wish you well in
your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Tucson Speedway Management
11955 S Harrison Rd.
Tucson, AZ 85747
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